
 
MEDIA RELEASE 

 

 Information        Advisory        Warning        Update 
 

DATE: SEPTEMBER 16, 2024 

TIME:  10:00 AM  

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT:   

Jennifer Michaluk, Public Information Officer 
(810) 987-5300 ext. 1414 
jmichaluk@stclaircounty.org  

 

St. Clair County Health Department Offices Closed September 20th for Staff Training Day 
 

The St. Clair County Health Department and all Teen Health/School based locations will be closed on Friday, 

September 20th, 2024 for an all staff in-service/training day. Normal hours of operation will resume on Monday, 

September 23rd. 

 

For more information about Health Department services visit the website www.scchealth.co or follow us  

on social media @scchdmi. 
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